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Egerton URC is very pleased to  celebrate the   

Induction and Ordination of the Rev Walt John-

son, which occurred on Saturday 29th July 

2023 at St Andrew’s and St George URC 

Church.  

Some people from our church watched online 

and some went to the church. It is a very beau-

tiful church and everybody was made very wel-

come.  

If you have managed to watch the broadcast 

you will know of Walt’s moving sharing of his 

journey to faith and to this Partnership  and the 

support he receives from all of the Partnership 

for the journey ahead.  

The cake was shared with all the churches the 

following Sunday and we thank the members of 

St Andrew’s and St George's for their kindness 

and their hospitality.    

We know Walt is a fan of cake, so we look for-

ward to the service for Nigel and to more lovely 

cake!  
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“The tans will fade but the 
memories will last forever."  

 

“August is like the Sunday of 
summer.”  

 

“With all these lovely tokens 
of September days are here, 
with summers best of weather 
and the autumns best of 
cheer.” 

Helen Hunt Jackson 

 

“One must maintain a little bit 
of summer, even in the middle 
of winter.” 

Henry David Thoreau 

 

“What good is the warmth of 
summer, without the cold of 

winter to give it sweetness.” 

John Steinbeck 
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This year in my life, 
they’ll be some rearranging 

and I will let Jesus 
do the needed changing. 

I am going to give Him, 
my heart to reshape 
until faith and trust 

is its only landscape. 

This year in my life, 
Jesus will be occupied 
working on the things 

keeping me preoccupied. 

I’m going to give Him, 
free access into my head 
so nothing will keep me 
from being Spirit lead. 

This year in my life, 
they’ll be some reshaping 
but only if I let Jesus . . . 
institute the changing! 

 

Some of you may be aware that the York Stone entrance to our church path was stolen a 
couple of weeks ago. We are very grateful that a team of volunteers at church replaced the 
damaged section. 

Just inside the Church Gates lay 4.5 sq. meters of York Stone, they have been there for 150 
years and have experienced much foot fall, so were somewhat worn, but none of us no-
ticed, though on reflection they did pose a slight hazard but we lived with it. 

A couple of weeks ago a passer-by must have noticed this hazard and taken it upon them-
selves to draw our attention to it by removing half of the stones, this was no act of vandal-
ism, I’m sure the stones found a new home & were up cycled. The up-cycler no doubt ben-
efitted from this act, I like to think that any monies re-
ceived went towards feed- ing a starving family, or were 
donated to a deserving charity. On the plus side for the 
Church was that now we were forced to replace what was 
missing with something safer. Luckily, we have neigh-
bours, Karen and Nigel, who just happened to have 160 
paving blocks going spare, retail value £224.00, which they 
generously donated, on the proviso we shifted them 

On Thursday 5th of July Peter, Jim, Gary and Graham assembled at 10 am on a glorious 
summer’s day, after three hours toil the job of laying a new pathway was completed, whilst 
all pulled together and did a grand job special mention must be made of Jim, he did all the 

precise cutting of the bricks, of which there were many. 

Many thanks to our local heroes!  
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What’s on at Church  

Monday Club ;2.00pm ; This is a Friendship Group— everyone  is welcome. 
There is good chat, games, crafts , biscuits and occasionally cake!  

Monday Yoga  with Mike Doyle; 7-8pm 

Slimming World ; Tuesdays am,5pm & 7pm Led by Ian Bunney  Tel. 07743 

499292 

Parents and Toddlers group ;Wednesdays    (Term time only)9.30– 11am
 Led by Lyn 07986 244222  Great fun for the children 

The Cardiac group. 7.30pm Cardiac Support Group   (3rd Wed of the month) 

Speakers and refreshments.  Anyone with a heart related problem will be warmly 
welcomed. David (Chair)  Tel. 07941 608604 

Thursday Club This is a Coffee Morning. 10-11am  Chat and friendship. Come 

and join us. 

FILM CLUB; The second & fourth Wednesday of each Month at 6.30pm 
with refreshments during the intermission. We are grateful to all the films that 
have been donated so far almost 200! 
See Lindsey Torrance, Nigel Anderson or Stuart Bromley for more information 

Friday Fitness and Age UK;  

Saturday Brunch   (4th Sat of the month)11..30– 1pm Enjoy a delicious 
lunch, raffle, tombola, cake stall 

 Sunday Worship 10am Followed by tea, coffee & chat. 

 Communion—  1st Sunday of the month 

There is a calendar on the church website, for your reference.  

 Look out on Facebook for posts of upcoming events.  

Congratulations  

Well deserved recognition for our very own 

Carol Fielding for the work she does to 

raise the profile and awareness of pulmo-

nary fibrosis. Her work has engaged many 

influential partners in this quest, such as 

Action for PF, Bolton PF support group, MP 

Mark Logan and Bolton Hospital and Bolton 

Hospice.  

Well done Carol—we are really proud for 

you!  
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Defibrillator and Basic Life Support Training 

It was yet again another successful and valuable training session, 29th June, 

with over 20 people joining us, some local and some from further afield, some 

‘first timers’, some refreshing their skills. Everyone had opportunity for hands 

on CPR and familiarising themselves with the AED – Automatic External Defib-

rillator. And you all did great! One lady generously shared an emotional story 

of her daughter being successfully resuscitated and is now fitted with an ICD – 

an internal cardiac defibrillator. A story which truly brings home how im-

portant prompt resuscitation is and we thank her for sharing that with the 

group. A mum still has her daughter and a child still has its mum. Amazing. 

Never ceases to inspire me. So, thank you to those who came, we will no 

doubt hold more sessions in the future. 

Also, many thanks to Dave Cook from Bolton Mountain Rescue for giving his 

time and expertise delivering the training yet again. We raised £90.00 on the 

night towards the work of Bolton Mountain Rescue, so thank you to all who 

generously donated. 

Remember:  

Immediate initiation of cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) can double or quadruple survival from 
out hospital cardiac arrest, and defibrillation within 3–5 minutes of collapse can produce survival rates 
up to 50–70%.        (NICE 2018) 
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This book and several other re-

sources were put together to help us 

celebrate  the 50 years of the URC. 

2023 is the 150TH anniversary of our 

church and  it would be lovely to 

mark this in a range of ways through 

the rest of the year. We need ideas 

and a plan of action ! 

Ideas might include;  

 Inviting previous ministers back 

for special services  

 Having a get together after the 

service ( with cake!)  

 A sing song of favourite hymns  

 Putting a timeline of  events from  the 

church’s past around the church 

Give your suggestions and offers of support to 

the Elders!  
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The Contemplation Bench  

Here are pictures of the Contemplation Bench in 
the graveyard.  
 
The bench replaces the original that had de-
cayed over many years. It  is funded by Egerton 
URC & Lynn who gave a substantial donation and 
the plan is  to add a plaque in memory of her 
husband. 
 
We remember  people no longer with us.  

Home  

By Laura Tapper  

 

I love my house; it is, for me, the ideal home.  

Although I live here by myself, I never feel alone.  

I’m lad that, from  my window, I can see the busy street 

Where people pass or walk their dogs and tend to meet. 

At church folk have a friendly chat (and put the world to rights) 

Good neighbours help each other out– on that we can rely. 

There’s nowhere else I’d rather live; these are reasons why.  

 

Coming Soon! 
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Church Membership  
Egerton URC congregation welcome three 

new members on the 18th June 2023.Karen  

Anderson, Lindsay Torrance and Stuart Brom-

ley were made members in a ceremony led by 

Walt Johnson and were warmly welcomed by 

everybody.  

Thank you all for your support and love. The 

church always needs new members at what-

ever stage you’re at in your faith journey.  

 

To everyone at Egerton URC & all my friends 

Thank you for your prayers, beautiful flowers and cards I received - I was very touched! and a friendly welcome back to 

church. 

I am slowly getting back to normal. 

Love Mary Bromley  
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             Tea Rota 27th August -  29th October 2023 

 

August  27th         Trish Holden Carol Fielding 

Sept  3rd                 Rita Dunn  

  10th         Carol Fielding 

  17th                  Lindsay Torrance 

    24th             Mary Bromley 

Oct   1st               Sue Swannell  

                 8th                 Rachel Cronshaw 

                 15th        Cheryl Johnston     

   22nd       Sue Topping 

                29th                Joan Hall  

If you are unable to manage any of the above dates please arrange to swap with some-

one else on the rota. Thanks, Carol 

 
Sunday Flowers Rota 

Thank you to Karen An-

derson for taking over the 

flower rota. Please feel 

free to add 

your name to 

the rota or 

donate flow-

ers in the 

memory of a 

loved one.  

  
 
 
 
 
Please pray for those una-
ble to attend church for 
whatever reason; 
 
  Brian & Jean Harfield 
  John & Pat Rea 
  Barbara & Paul Adam 
  Lynne Ashton 
 

http://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrB8pFr.EJT6A0Ao4.JzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIycGhiM3BhBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAMzZDliMjBmYWQ0NzQzZGIxZTM1NjU1ZjUwMzkzYzk1NQRncG9zAzcEaXQDYmluZw--?back=http://images.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p=tea+and+biscuits&type=d
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 Do you have a good news story? (for the next edition) 
Share your thoughts and prayers through our newsletter. 

 
Sunday Worship and Sunday School 

10am with Holy Communion on the first Sunday of every 
month  

 
Minister:   Rev Jacky Em- bry 

Church Secretary:              Mrs Roma Hooper    
Church Treasurer:           Mr Nigel Anderson 

Duties - August to October 2023 

Date * Elder Reading Reader Preacher * 

AUG  
6th 

Steve Swannell Matthew.14:13-
21 

Joan Hall Mark Bates 

      13 Nigel Anderson Matthew 14:22-
33 

Rita Dunn Rachel Cronshaw 

      20 Rachel Cronshaw Matthew15:(10
-20) 21-28 

Rachel 
Cronshaw 

Rev Walt Johnson 

    27 Peter Crook Matthew16:13-
20 

Doreen Healey Leo Roberts 

SEPT 3rd Steve Swannell Matthew.16:21-
28 

Stuart Bromley Rev Walt Johnson 

            10 Rachel Cronshaw Matthew.18: 15
-20 

Karen Ander-
son 

Rev Jacky Embrey 

        17 Nigel Anderson Matthew.18:21-
35 

Peter Crook Doreen Goodship 

        24 Peter Crook Matthew.20:1-
16 

Nigel Ander-
son 

Rev Walt Johnson 

 OCT 1st Steve Swannell Matthew.21:23-
32 

Jane Austin Rev George Mwaura 

            8 Sue Topping Matthew.21:33-
46 

Joan Hall Alan Nuttall 

        15 Rachel Cronshaw Matthew.22:1-
14 

Rita Dunn Susan Holmes 

        22 Nigel Anderson Matthew.22:15-
22 

Rachel 
Cronshaw 

Ian Huddleston 

        29 Peter Crook Matthew.22:34-
46 

Doreen Healey Doreen Goodship 


